
Open Letter to the NRSC 

Daria Gastrara 
NRSC 
425 2nd St.,   NE 
Washington, DC 
20002 

Dear Daria: You recently sent an e-mail to me in which you lamented the 
poor response to recent fund-raising efforts by the National Republican 
Senatorial Committee (NRSC.) As the NRSC usually does, you totally 
misinterpreted the message you received. Many of us very much wish to 
preserve the legacy of Donald Trump, but contributing to the NRSC is a 
poor way to go about it. 

The problem is that most Trump supporters are sickened and appalled 
by the self-dealing and betrayal of RINO Senators over the last 30 years. 
Most of us recognize that with the exception of Ted Cruz, Josh Hawley, 
Tom Cotton, Rand Paul, Marsha Blackburn, Ron Johnson and John 
Kennedy, most current members of the Republican Caucus in the 
Senate are absolutely worthless and totally undeserving of any kind of 
support. 

Other than these seven courageous GOP Senators, the remainder NEVER 
came to the defense of President Trump during his four years in office, 
even as he was being framed by "deep state" traitors and criminals in the 
FBI, Justice Department and intelligence community. These RINO fools 
accepted the slander and false charges of Hillary Clinton and the Jews' 
Media, and ran for the tall grass JUST AS THEY ALWAYS DO. 



Some, like Murkowski, Romney, Collins, Burr, Cassidy, Sasse and Toomey 
even voted to Impeach President Trump in either his first or second 
Impeachment Trials. I can't speak for anyone else, but I would rather 
burn my money that see it benefit any of them. Gutless traitors like these 
are why I will NEVER, EVER contribute to the NRSC. I can't wait for all 
seven to be retired. 

So please delete my name from your rolls and go away. 

Earl Holt III 
Flyover Country 


